
 
 

Burrowed – Inside the Haines Borough 
 
 
This is the first edition of this newsletter intended to provide you more information 
about your Borough government’s activities.  My Manager Report tries to capture the 
most important issues between Assembly meetings, but there are many other activities 
taking place that I’d like to share with you. 
 
If you don’t wish to receive this newsletter, please feel free to opt out by replying in the 
Subject line – OPT OUT.  The intent is not to overload your inbox, but to provide 
information that is short, easily downloaded with minimal graphics, and informative. 
 
 
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN:  Agnew::Beck wants to hear from you!  Please take time to 
fill out the Comprehensive Plan Survey – this is the time to provide your thoughts, 
ideas and concerns. 
 
ELECTION TIME:  You are the “public” in Public Service.  Borough Clerk Alekka 
Fullerton can help answer questions you have if you are interested in running for the 
many offices that will be open in October.  Clerk Fullerton’s email address is:  
Clerk@haines.ak.us  and her phone is 907-766-6402. 
 
 
Here's information about how to run for a Borough office.  You must declare your 
candidacy between August 1 and August 20.  The final application day is a Sunday, 
meaning if you wait until the last day, you’ll have to either email the application or put 
it in the dropbox outside the Borough Administrative office front door. 
 
In service to Haines- 
ak 
 
 


